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Welcome Back Wine Tasting

Wednesday, January 29, 2020 - 5:30pm to 7:00pm

Whether you're just returning from winter break or you are new to Yale, the OISS would like to officially welcome
you (back) - and what better way to do that than a winter wine and cheese night! Our friends from Odd Bins will
provide a wine tasting, complete with 4 reds and 2 whites, and there will be a variety of delicious cheeses to pair
with your wine. This is a great opportunity to meet some new international students and scholars, so take a break
from class and work and join us for evening! You must be 21 years and older to attend (IDs will be checked at the
door). Open to the Yale community but registration is required - space is limited. All sales are final and no refunds
will be issued.

Register Here [1]

Audience: Students
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Families
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